Christ the King Church
130 Legris Avenue
West Warwick, RI 02893





 (401) 821-9228
ctkwwri@cox.net – ctkwwri.org
April 17, 2018
Present: Terry Benton, Rita Selby, Pauline Cote, Janice Rousselle, Anna Conca, Sue Lawrence, Sue Paquette.  Absent: Judy Forcier, Anna Skorski.
Review:

· People served (07.01.16 –04.14.18): 2,662; (since began counting 12.12.11): 20,715.

· $2,176.96 (Out Reach Checking)*

· 
*Includes monies collected from Poor Box

· Gross income/store receipts thru 04.14.17: $17,714.36.
· Expenses: $1,476.89.
· Donated to Parish (25%) $4,428.59.
· Food certificates/cards: $9,200.
· Other: $7,815.82.
· Total payout: $*17,015.82.
      *Does not include items given freely, or donated elsewhere.
General Comments: 
· Prepare for the general meeting (of all workers) on Saturday, April 21st.  
· It is good to see that a couple of new volunteers have begun working.
· Meghan O’Leary is looking to volunteer in the store for the summer months (May 10th into September).

· I brought a gentleman into the store on April 16th (yesterday) who needed some clothes.

Other items to discuss... 
· Terry Benton will contact Meghan O’Leary about volunteering.

· Items being held (because people do not have money to pay for them) will be tagged and held for one (1) week and if not picked up, returned to the general merchandise.

· The next two sales will take place for two (2) weeks on August and in October.  No items will increase in price before the sales!
· We will change the day and time of the meeting in an effort to accommodate those who can no longer meet on Tuesday afternoons.

· It was decided to host the next appreciation dinner on June 26th at the greenwood Inn, 5:30pm.
· Fr. Tim will lead a prayer service to initiate the general meeting on Saturday, April 21st.  Several supervisors will cover areas of the guidelines.  Questions will be invited.
Next meeting will be July 18, 2018 at 6:00 pm.  (This is a tentative date.)
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